City of
STONNINGTON

Street Tree Pruning in the
City of Stonnington

During the coming month (March 2019) Council
will be pruning street trees in Glen Iris and
Malvern East (streets bounded by Burke Road,
Wattletree Road, Malvern Road, Winton Road and
Gardiners Creek) plus street trees in Mercer Road
— Armadale, Osborne Avenue — Glen Iris, Avenel
Road - Kooyong, Mary Street, Milton Parade,
Somers Avenue and Thanet Street — Malvern,
Bruce Street, Kilmuir Road and Warley Road

— Malvern East, Fawkner Street — South Yarra,

Grant Avenue and Hopetoun Road - Toorak and
The Avenue — Windsor.

Pruning is in accordance with our obligations
under the Electric Line Clearance Regulations
2015. The works are designed to improve

the health of the trees and to maintain safe
clearances from power lines, roadway signage,
vehicles and pedestrians.

This work is expected to commence on or around
the 1st March and continue for approximately four
(4) to six (6) weeks. Works will begin no earlier
than 14 days from the date of this notice, and

will occur no later than 60 days from the date

of this notice. If works do not occur within the
timeframes specified, Council will renotify.

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused
while these necessary works are completed.

Please contact City of Stonnington on 8290 1333
if you have any guestions.



